
Step Up Day 

Early Childhood

For all students participating in StG Step up Day: 

2018-2019 Entering 

PreK 3, PreK4  & Kinder 

students will have an 

opportunity to experience 

their new grade 

 level on May 30th. Your child 

may stay  

half a day from 

7:45 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.. 

Parents must complete a Step

Up Day registration form. 

Students will need a lunch and

a change of emergency

clothing in a backpack.  


